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To:  Club coaches of 2013 Junior, Senior & Masters Provincial Team members  

From:  Garry Yamashita, Coaching Committee Chair   

Date:   December 13, 2013  

RE:   Athletes’ Representative on the Executive  

 

 
As explained at the Judo Alberta AGM held on Nov 30th, a new Athletes’ Representative is 

required for the Judo Alberta Executive.  This person must be an athlete from the 2013 Senior 

Provincial Team and must be willing to sit on the Judo Alberta Executive and must be at least 

18 year of age.  They must also be willing to serve the two year term and travel to meetings, 

tournaments and training camps around Alberta.   

 

Their primary function is to sit on the Executive Committee and determine the direction of 

present and future programs.  As well, they represent the general membership and, in 

particular, the athletes of the junior, senior and masters provincial teams.     

 

As a club with members on last year’s Provincial team, I am requesting you to pass this notice 

on to your athletes to announce that nominations for a new representative are now open.  

Nominations are can only be made by 2013 team members and only team members will be 

allowed to vote.  All nominations are to be sent to the Judo Alberta office using the email 

address judo@judoalberta.com and must include the name of the nominator, name of the 

candidate, email address of candidate and a phone number for the candidate.  Please ensure 

the nominee has been consulted before nominating them as Judo Alberta will be contacting the 

individual to ensure they wish to run for this position.  Nominations will be closed at noon on 

December 18, 2013.  Nominees will be announced on December 18.  Upon announcement of 

the candidates voting will be open for the period Dec 18-Dec 22.  All votes will be by email to 

the Judo Alberta office or by written submission to the Chair of the Coaching Committee at the 

Provincial Winter Camp (Dec 20-22, 2013).  Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any 

questions.    

 

 
Garry Yamashita 
Email: gee_why2@yahoo.com      
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